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Calls to Action:
There is a pause in requests, but I have heard from a few teams that submitted applications for Research Growth Awards. They are interested in adding advisors if their projects go forward, so stay tuned!
Thank you for all your help this year. Our program is growing, building momentum in the research community, and fostering meaningful engagement as we aim to partner in research. Your contributions made 2022 an amazing year for the Family Leader Program! 
Education Session Update:
Coordinator Kim & Family Leader Natalie presented an education session for the research staff of the Research Institute last week. It was well attended with over 50+ staff on the call. Thank you for bringing the family leader voice Nat! The RI PFAC reviewed and gave input on our Frequently Asked Questioned document. The presentation and document received very positive feedback. 
Research Growth Awards
Thank you kindly for your help with the Research Growth Awards! We had 15 Family Leaders who completed the reviews, and many more who offered to help if needed. This really is a team effort, and we did it! All the reviews were completed. For some research staff, this will be their first time consulting a patient or family member for input on their research. Thank you for your time, viewpoint, and contribution to the growing movement of Family Engagement in Research (FER)!
Journal Club 
Our dear friend of the Family Leader Program, Michelle Quinlan shares an opportunity she thought might be of interest to our program members.
Free, online & interactive session for consumers (patients, carers and the public) from McMaster & Cochrane: "How to look critically at rapid reviews of health evidence". Thu, 12 January 2023, 14:30 – 16:00 GMT. More information and sign-up here https://www.eventbrite.com/e/online-journal-club-what-makes-a-good-rapid-review-tickets-479931587297?fbclid=IwAR2gW6igSKzziprccA7zOzH8NHotny9SDNxjGq50Uj2z-sOe78HKvCHRn_4 
Over the Holidays 
Wishing you a joyful season of holidays, rest, family, and friends. May the new year be filled with hope. 
It's always inspiring to see what Family Leaders are working on here at the RI and beyond!
Want to share an update about a project or advisory work in the ENGAGE Newsletter?
Have a great article or resource to share in our next newsletter? 
Did you know, past Engage newsletters and plain text versions can also found on the RI external webpage?
kcourtney@cheo.on.ca if you want to reach out. 
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